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No. Recommendation 
Link 

Officer 
Anticipated Completion 
Date/ Completion Date 

Evidence of Progress 
Presented to 

Committee on  
December 2017 

Assessment 
of progress  

Dec 17 
Categories 

 1-4 

Evidence of 
Progress Presented 

to Committee on  
June 2018 

Assessment of 
progress  
June 2018 
Categories 

 1-4 

1 The planning department work 
with the public health team to 
draft policy for consideration of 
appropriate hot food takeaway 
locations in the borough to be 
included planning documents. 

Sarah 
Bowman-
Abouna 

This needs to be picked 
up again between public 
health and planning 
officers, the DPH will 
instigate this with the new 
director responsible for 
planning. 

To support the delivery 
of the national childhood 
obesity strategy, Public 
Health England 
recommends that 
takeaway premises are 
mapped and used 
alongside local obesity 
data to inform further 
licensing.  In order to 
contribute to building a 
local picture, the PH 
Team has 
commissioned research 
of a cohort which 
represents levels of 
deprivation/affluence; 
gender and ethnicity 
from across the 
borough.  Questions 
within the research 
include use of 
takeaways and cooking 
skills.  This research will 
report in December 
2017 and will contribute 
to the formulation of 
future work between 
planning and PH. 

2 Based on the 
research described 
in the Dec2017 
update, PH and 
Planning officers 
have begun to 
discuss the 
opportunities with 
regard to Takeaway 
Licensing policy 
principles.  This work 
has been put on hold 
due to the work 
involved in Planning 
Officers responding 
to the Local Plan 
inspector’s 
questions.  We have 
gained further 
knowledge on the 
opportunities via a 
workshop hosted by 
Professor Townsend 
at Newcastle 
University.  We plan 
to progress this 
further in the coming 
months  

2/3 

 
1 – Fully Achieved   
2 – On Track   
3 – Slipped     
4 – Not Achieved 


